
 

Weekly Overview Year 5 

Week Beginning:  22nd May2023  

Words of the week: 
We will be using the following words in our lessons this week: 

  Counting 

 Subtraction 

 Division 

 Divide 

 Problem 

 Solve  

 Knowing  

Maths: 
In Maths this week we will be learning about: 
 
We will continue to have children in streamed groups which have appropriate learning 
objectives for the children.  These groups will focus on times tables up to 12 x 12 and 
associated number facts.  
 
We will also be looking at: 
Calculating angles on a straight line 
 
We will be encouraging the children to use the new interactive ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ 
or ‘TTRS’ all children will have been given log in details for this exciting new times tables 
platform.  

Literacy: 
In Literacy this week we will be learning about: 
 
Biographies and Autobiographies  
 
You will find that some spellings are repeated during the half term/term, this is due to the 
fact that there may be misconceptions for some words e.g. to, two, too (synonyms) and 
we want the children to be able to use these correctly and in context within a sentence.  
Many of our weekly spellings fall in line with topics covered and provide cross – curricular 
links across the year 5 subjects this week and other weeks.  
  

Other: 
We will also be learning about: 
 
Music – Practising songs for the year 5 production 
PE – Athletics skills  
Computing – E – Safety  
RSE – Keeping our body healthy  
Art – Looking at Chinese art. Chinese calligraphy and Ming designs.  



 

 

We will be continuing to observe E safety in all of our computing lessons as well as any 
cross curricular lessons that include computing as an aspect.  
 
Don’t forget it is PE day on Friday, children need to wear their PE kits to school on that 
day. 
We have also sent out reading records – all children’s log in details are in there.  We will 
check reading records every Monday and check for two signatures from an adult at home. 
 
Year 5 ‘Go for Gold’ Production dates: 
 
The year 5 play will take place on Thursday 25th May – we will have a showing at 9.30am 
and 2pm. Please note: No Younger children can attend the performance.  If you have 
younger children and would like to watch the production, you may contact the school and 
come to see the school dress rehearsal on Wednesday 24th May.  
 
 

Contact: 
Year Group Leader: Miss Biant  
5 Ash Class teacher: Miss Biant 
5 Elm Class teacher: Miss Shaw 
5 Oak Class teacher: Miss Jose  
If you wish to contact any of us, please email the Year 5 mailbox 
year5@pfps.havering.sch.uk or alternatively call the school on 01708555186. 
 


